Minister Dacic in a telephone conversation with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Iraq
Monday, 03 July 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a telephone conversation today with the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Iraqg, Mr. lbrahim
Al-Eshaiker Al-Jaafari.

In the conversation, they expressed satisfaction at the good relations between the two
countries. The Iraqgi Minister underlined that Iraq would remain consistent in its support to the

territorial integrity of Serbia, and Minister Dacic reiterated Serbia's support to the territorial
integrity of Irag.

It was agreed to realize a visit to Iraq in the latter part of this year.




